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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT  
 
 
Latitude and Humm terminate sale agreement for humm consumer finance  
 
In light of the current major disruption in financial markets, Latitude Group Holdings Limited (ASX: LFS) and 
Humm Group Limited (ASX:HUM) have mutually agreed to terminate the proposed sale of humm consumer 
finance (HCF) to Latitude. 
 
Latitude thanks Humm and its Board for consideration of the offer to acquire HCF. 
 
BNPL represents less than 1% of Latitude’s revenue and receivables. Latitude Group is experiencing good 
organic volume growth, is profitable and well capitalised to execute on a number of opportunities ahead.  

 
 
Authorised for release to the ASX by the Board. 
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